
 
Huntsdale Town Council Meeting 

July 17, 2007 
Katy’s Little Lodge B & B 

 
Meeting called to order by Mayor Debby Lancaster at 6:30 p.m. 

June 2007 Town Council Meeting Minutes Approved:  Dallas Lancaster motioned that the minutes be 
approved.  Kurt Shryack 2nd the motion.  

Treasurers Report:  Dallas motioned that the June Income Statement and Fiscal Year 2007 Financial 
Report to the State of Missouri be approved.  Kurt Shryack 2nd the motion. 

Old Business 

Boone County Public Works Fund  

Mayor Debby Lancaster reported that she had submitted the funding requests as per the Town Council 
recommendations at the June 2007 Meeting. 

Taxation 

Date of Public Meeting to discuss taxation issues will be decided at the August meeting 

Mayor Debby Lancaster will draw up letters and run an ad in the Columbia Tribune announcing the 
public taxation meeting. She will also give a list of residents with addresses to town clerk so that a 
flyer can be mailed to all Huntsdale residents announcing the public meeting.   

New Business 

Purchase of Pole for Tuttle Street Stop Sign 
Dallas Lancaster stated that a new pole was needed for the stop sign at the junction of Tuttle and Sarr 
Streets.  Ed McGee said he had a pole and would donate it to the town for this purpose.  

The floor was opened for public comments. 

Ana Lopez announced that the MAC Mini Grant was being submitted for Festival Funding. 

There were no further comments. 

 

Dorthy Eberhart motioned the meeting be adjourned. Ed McGee 2nd the motion. 
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